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I am incredibly grateful for the support I received through the Individual Development 

Account (IDA) program. This opportunity has truly been life-changing for me and my 

family. 

 

Before joining the program, transportation was a major barrier in my daily life. Without 

reliable access to a vehicle, getting to work, running errands, and taking care of 

essential responsibilities felt like a constant struggle. However, with the guidance and 

financial assistance provided by the IDA program, I was able to save effectively and 

ultimately purchase a vehicle. 

 

Having a reliable car has significantly improved my quality of life. It has given me the 

freedom to pursue better job opportunities, support my family more efficiently, and 

feel more independent overall. This program didn’t just help me buy a car—it 

empowered me with financial knowledge and a path to greater stability. 

 

I want to extend my deepest gratitude to everyone involved in making this program 

possible. Your support has made a real difference in my life, and I hope that others 

can experience the same opportunities that I have. 

 

Thank you! 

 


